
 
 

 
 
 
As a member in good standing of the Canadian Network of Independent Universities 
(CNIU), the University of Fredericton is committed in offering MBA degree programs 
under the New Brunswick Degree-Granting Act. The University of Fredericton would be 
pleased to assist Meritus University MBA students in transferring to a Canadian Degree 
Granting University to complete their program.   We hope that you will find both the 
transition process and academic program we offer will maximize benefits to you.  
  
The academic structure of the University of Fredericton is centered on its graduate 

school of business MBA and EMBA degree programs.  Our core curriculum includes the standard course 
subjects that are universal for the Masters degree in Business Administration.   
  
All of our courses are taught by qualified and experienced faculty, most courses are case-study based, and 
weekly or bi-weekly live virtual classroom sessions are the norm.  We place a high priority on active 
participation in all courses, and team projects are common in most of the courses.  Our MBA course terms are 
eleven weeks in duration. 
  
The transition process you would undergo in transferring to the University of Fredericton will be as smooth 
and as comprehensive as we can possible make it.  Please consider these points: 
  

• All provisions will be made for you to receive full (degree applied) credits for courses you have taken 
(or currently taking) and/or have been accepted under your current degree program as transfer 
(courses and credits) from other institutions which conform to the courses in or curriculum.   

 
• Our student service office will work directly with Meritus Administration in mapping out and 

scheduling the coursework you will need to pursue for degree program completion…whether you only 
need one more course or whether you’ve only one course to transfer.   
 

• If your graduate education is financially sponsored by your employer and you feel that explaining your 
transfer to the University of Fredericton may be problematic, we would be more than happy to discuss 
the matter with the appropriate contact person.  

  
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our Student Services office: 
Tel: (506) 454-4664, (877) 454-6232, Ext 4, Email Admissions@UniversityFredericton.ca.  
  
We sincerely hope that we can be of assistance to you with respect to your degree completion.  In any case, 
we want to extend to you our wishes for future success in both your educational and career endeavors. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Kenneth E. Green, PhD 
Dean of Academics 
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